Presbytery of Santa Fe

Cuba Special Offering 2019
$15,000 Goal

The Cuba Work Group recommends that the majority of the offering be sent to the synod to be used as determined by the church leaders in Cuba, and a portion to support the seminary. The following projects are identified as needing support, but no amount will be specifically allocated.  Churches within the Presbytery of Santa Fe who have partner churches in Cuba may designate 50% of their offering to their partner church.
Synod support
This money would be used for transportation for pastors and other needs as they arise.  PSF is one of the only Presbyterian Reformed Church of Cuba (PRCC) synod partners other than the partnership with the denomination, PC(USA).

The Cuba Work Group has refrained from setting the offering date since any Sunday that is agreeable for the congregation is best.  Members of the Cuba Work Group are available to promote this offering. You may contact Susan Keil Smith at susankeil1246@gmail.com
The Cuba Work Group recommends that offerings be taken by the end of September, 2019, in order that travelers can carry the funds to Cuba in early November.
